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Post at All School Sites August 28 – September 4, 2020 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE OF 2020 Learning Continuity and Attendance Plan (LCP) 

The governing board of Mountain View Whisman School District will hold a public hearing on the adoption of the proposed 

Learning Continuity and Attendance Plan (LCP) for the district for the 2020 school year, prior to final adoption, as required 

by Education Code Section 52062(b)(1)  

Members of the Public are encouraged to attend and offer comments and specific recommendations regarding the specific 

actions and expenditures proposed to be included in the LCP.  

The public hearing will be held during the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Trustees on September 3, 2020, at 

7:00 p.m.  

To participate in and view virtual Board meetings 

Meetings will be available by dial-in phone number. Please check the agenda for phone number, meeting ID and 

password. The meeting also will be streamed as usual on youtube.com/mvwsd 

Members of the public who wish to address the Board during the Board of Trustees meeting may email comments 

to publiccomments@mvwsd.org. In order to expedite the meeting, please send your comments by the Wednesday 

before the meeting. Staff will make all attempts to share and record any submissions received, however, depending on 

timing, late submissions will be provided to the Board after the conclusion of the meeting. 

• The LCAP can be inspected by the public beginning August 21st.   Paper copies of the plan will be available by 

request by calling sites or the District office.   

• Families unable to participate in the public hearing due to connectivity issues may provide feedback to their 

school’s School and Community Engagement Facilitator. who will share the information with the District 

representative and written responses will be provided.  

The proposed LCP can also be viewed online:   https://www.mvwsd.org/LCP 

 

The governing board is scheduled to take action on the adoption of the proposed LCP at the regular board meeting of the 

Board of Trustees on September 17, 2020. 

  


